

CCC Consultations <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

Brooklands Farm

1 message

Simon Francis	
To: consultations	@canterbury.gov.uk

13 January 2023 at 16:44

Dear sirs

I would like to register our alarm and objections to the building of an estate on Brooklands Farm

We believe that it is wrong to use any more of our countryside in this area for housing

We are concerned that the extra traffic will cause problems in the area (not least the pollution caused by more cars)

We are also concerned the the infrastructure of the area could not cope withe the influx of a large number of people e.g doctors, schools etc.

Please take our views into account

Simon and Janice Francis



